
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome to the summer term, I hope you had an enjoyable two week break and were able to get 
“out and about” in the sun.   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to say “hello” to our new families in the nursery and trust that 
you have received a warm THNS welcome from the staff.  
 
In my last newsletter I mentioned that we would be organising some “Parent Workshops” for you 
over the summer term, for each workshop there will be a “sign-up” sheet and unfortunately 
places will be allocated on a “first come first serve basis”.  The workshops will be running at both 
9.00am and 13.00pm. 
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Please remember to keep checking our website THNS.org for our news 
stories and updates.  You can also contact us through emailing 
keepintouch@THNS.org 

Workshop  Date  Leader 

Book sharing with your child Wednesday 18th May 2022 Jody 

Early number sense  Wednesday 15th June 2022 Jim 

Developing attention and listening skills Wednesday 22nd June 2022 Claire 

Rhythm with claves / messy play Wednesday 29th June 2022 Kamile  

Cooking with your child  Wednesday 6th July 2022 Karen / Maria 

Tech time  Wednesday 13th July 2022 Karen  

Queens jubilee celebrations, Friday 27th May 2022 
SAVE THE DATE : We are hoping to host a parent / child picnic to celebrate the  
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  There will be more information about this event nearer the  
time.  

Polite reminder  
Between 11.30am and 12.30pm the nursery is shut for lunchtime.  During this time 
the staff also have their lunch and therefore there is nobody in the office to answer 
the phone.  If you are reporting a child’s absence please select option 1 and leave a                
message.  

Primary school offer—for those starting in reception September 2022 
Please remember to notify us of which primary school your child will be attending from            
September 2022 so that we can ensure that your child’s records are sent to the correct school. 
We also need to know if your child will be continuing their nursery education at a different school 
to THNS from September 2022.  We have a long waiting list for spaces and therefore it is         
important for us to know about any children that might not return so that we can “fill” these    
spaces.  
Please email us at keepintouch@THNS.org with this information or call the school office on      
020 86840494 

                      Summer term weather 
                        Although the sun does keep making an appearance it is still very inconsistent and some    
                        times the days can still be quite cold. The children have the freedom to decided whether   
                        they want to do their learning inside or outside so please continue to send your child to    
                        school with a coat and dressed in suitable clothing for the ever changing weather. 


